>

UMANT

URBAN MANAGEMENT ASSISTANTS OF NORTH TEXAS
2018 Executive Committee Meeting
May 11, 2018
City of Farmers Branch
13000 William Dodson Pkwy
Farmers Branch, TX 75234

The following members were present:
Krystle Nelinson

Lauren Rose

Laurie Garber

Ben Williamson

{lir Ademaj

Andrew Kloefkorn

Letecia McNatt

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

Call to Order
-Krystle called the meeting to order at 12:03pm.

Approval of April Meeting Minutes
-A quorum was not present so a vote was not taken. The April minutes will be voted on at the
next meeting.

Debrief: UMANT/PASA Brunch

-On behalf of Imelda, Krystle said 24 attended the Brunch, resulting in $525 in ticket sales, $78 of
which will go to UMANT. Imelda will submit a post event budget shortly. It was noted that next
year, it would be good to rotate the event by schools.

Update: May Professional Development Event

-On behalf of Lauren L., Krystle stated 18 individuals were registered for the event and registration
would close the following Monday. Krystle encouraged Executive Committee members to sign-up
as not many had registered yet. Charles Cox, John Crawford and Jennifer Fadden would speak at
the event. Krystle requested Andrew K. coordinate the delivery of speaker gifts. Krystle mentioned
that Jennifer Fadden, who is a retired City Manager and Adjunct Professor at UNT, would like to
speak with Executive Committee after the event to discuss increasing UNT student participation
in UMANT. Krystle requested that Committee members who were attending the event stick
around after to participate in that conversation.

Update: Mentorship Tours

-Ben explained that the date had been moved from June 1 to June 29 from noon to 4pm. The tour
would begin in Grapevine, move to Flower Mound, and end in Southlake, discussing Economic
Development projects unique to each of those cities.

Other Business
-None.
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- Krystle stated there would be a short meeting held in June to discuss Mentorship Tours but no
meeting would be held in July.
-Laurie said that she would email the group information about the June meeting.

With no other business to consider, Krystle adjourned the meeting at 12:12 PM.

~ krystleNeIinson
President
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Laurie Garber
Secretary






